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GLENVIEW 
COMMUNITY CENTRE

OFFICE HOURS
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Ph: 07 843 2600

Corner Glenview Terrace 
& Tomin Road

PO Box 8014, Hamilton 3245 

Email: glenviewcent@xtra.co.nz
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Laminating

Photocopying and Fax

Fundview access

Hall & Van for Hire

Youth Leadership Programme

OSCAR Approved Holiday 
Programmes

Weekly Recreational 
Programmes for all ages

Fruit and Vege Co-op

Community Workshops

Radio Show

Community Newsletters

Information, Advice & 
Referrals Available

What the Centre offers

HALL & VAN HIRE
A great value facility to hold a meeting or that special occasion. 
The centre can accommodate 100 people seated, wheelchair 
access and full kitchen facilities. Van hire is available for 
community groups only.

SPORTS EQUIPMENT
Any not-for-profit organisations wanting to loan equipment for a koha for your 
programmes or events are welcome to. Call us or call in to check out our range. 

$10 FRUIT & VEGE BOXES
All boxes contain a variety of in-season fruit and vegetables. 
Place and pay your order every Wednesday by 2pm and collect 
your order on Thursday afternoons.

PHOTOCOPYING, LAMINATING, FAX & FREE FUNDVIEW ACCESS
The centre office offers photocopying of A4 black & white 10c a copy, A4 
laminating for $3, Send a fax for 50c and book a time to view Fundview for 
information on funders. 

SOUTHNET RADIO SHOW
Tune into FM 89.0 every Friday 12-12.30pm.  The show is 
hosted by the Glenview Community centre, Te Whare Kokonga 
& Hamilton City Council workers Mareta Ford & Trish Cree.Our show aims to 
inform listeners of community activities, events and services in the Hamilton 
South community. If you’d like to be a guest on our show, please contact us.

GLENVIEW COMMUNITY CENTRE GOVERNANCE MEETINGS
Following a successful AGM last month, I am pleased to announce the following 
appointments to our governance are as follows:
Chairperson - Suzanne Stewart 
Treasurer - Megan Watson
Secretary - Tania Maunsell
Committee - Lynn Sixtus, Tonderai Mukusha & Larissa Chalmers
This wonderful group of volunteers meet the 2nd Monday of every month 6.30-8pm 
in our office to discuss information and ideas for the centre. All welcome to join 
us or to be a part of our committee.

5 PHAT DAYS HOLIDAY PROGRAMME
The 5 Phat Days week long holiday programme is an OSCAR approved 
holiday programme for children aged 9-14 years for only $85 per 
child including excursions. Our programme is run out of the Melville 
Intermediate Gymnasium and is always run in the first week of every 
school holidays accept January. We have low ratios and experienced 
staff.  

Next holiday programme will be January 14-17 2013 - If you’d like us to add you 
to our email or mailing list for enrolments just send us your details. OR for more 
information about our programmes visit our website.

Glenview Community Centre’s greatest asset is its building; it brings together diverse sectors of our communities to create a 
“Hub” for our community.

We would like to encourage people in our community to participate in what our centre has to offer as well as working 
collaboratively on issues or participate in projects to create a “vibrant community”. 

As such, we are often a point of contact for community members as well as other agencies. A diverse range of services, 
programmes and opportunities for either individuals or groups is offered.  

Our friendly staffs are always available to get your feedback, hear your ideas and suggestions. Please feel free to contact us 
or just call in for a hot cuppa and chat.
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Whats on?
These classes are just a handful of a number of activities or services we have on offer at the centre every day.  We have 
activities for all age groups, if we don’t, we welcome your ideas.  Check out our website for more information.

FREE INITIAL LEGAL ADVICE - MONDAYS 12-1pm (School terms only)
A lawyer employed by Avondale Law Barristers and Solicitors is offering a wide range of advice on Immigration, Traffic, 
Criminal Law, Refugee Law, Wills/Power of Attorney, Employment & Consumer Law.  Phone to arrange an appointment.

ZUMBA - WEDNESDAYS 5.30-6.30pm 
First class is FREE and thereafter $5 (School terms only)
Join our new Zumba instructor for an exhilarating, effective, easy-to-follow, Latin-
inspired, calorie-burning dance fitness-party that’s moving millions of people toward joy 
and health.  Join us at the centre rain or shine for your fun and effective workout.

WAIKATO CENTRAL KYOKUSHIN KARATE CLUB - 
TUESDAYS 6-7.30pm 
Kyokushin Karate is a Traditional Martial Art including full contact 
fighting - Kumite.  With just one membership fee, our club offer 
trainings almost every night of the week for Adults & Childrens in 
Matangi and Ngaruawahia dojos also.   You can learn self-defence, 
self-control and discipline from a well respected and with over 
20 years’ experience in Martial Arts Sensei Tahi Parata.  The club 
has members who have won Titles at both Regional & National 
Competitions in Kata & Kumite and consistently has members 
representing NZ at International Competitions also.  
For more information Phone Sensei Tahi on: 843 2803.

Waikato Central Kyokushin Karate Club

UP & COMING

MOVE OVER NEW ZEALAND’S GOT TALENT CAUSE WE’VE GOT
On Friday 16th November 2012, the Glenview Community Centre will host its 8th 
Annual Talent show for young people aged 5-18 years living or going to school in 
Hamilton South.

The event encourages young people to participate, build confidence and gives 
them an opportunity to showcase their talents at a local level supported by family/

whanau.  The event also encourages young people within the community to get involved and participate in a positive event 
that encourages positive input into our community.  This community is just riddle with talent!

Will start our Road Show to search for SoutH-Twn Talent 2012 winners by visiting our local schools for lunchtime auditions from 
October 30th to November 8th. The centre will also host an Open audition on Wednesday 31st October (conditions apply). Last 
year we auditioned over 100 performances and this year will love to see even more. The calibre just gets better every year.

After auditions, the centre will host an FREE Family Outdoor event showcasing its Top 20 finalist from all our auditions on 
Friday night 16th November from 6pm.  Bring your picnic dinner, a rug and enjoy a night of amazing talent!

CLOTHES SWAP - WEDNESDAY 21st NOVEMBER 6-8PM $2 ENTRY
Are you sick of wearing the same clothes, shoes & accessories but can’t afford to buy new ones?  Come along and enjoy a 
fun way of swapping your Pre-loved clothing and walk out with a new wardrobe for summer!  Anyone who may not want to 
participate in the Clothes Swap is welcome to drop off their donated clothing, and will put it out at our event. Any leftover 
clothing will be given to a not for profit organisation. 

HARAKEKE CHRISTMAS GIFT WORKSHOP - 
THURSDAY 22nd NOVEMBER 11.30-2.30PM $2
Need some low cost gift ideas for Christmas?  Come along and learn how to make your 
own bunch of putiputi’s, Kono and small kete. Please register as spaces will be limited. 



YOUTH LEADERSHIP CAMP
During the April school holidays, 
“Keeping it fresh” was this years’ 
theme for our 20 young people who 
attended our Annual Youth Leadership 
camp in Raglan.  The camp started with 
visits to 3 local holiday programmes 
learning how other programmes ran, 
volunteers involvement as well as 
participating in programme activities.  

Later that evening our young people 
were treated to a very inspirational 
presentation from Pacific Beat Street 
TV Presenter ‘Koryn Dunstan’ on What 
makes a good leader?  Koryn shared 
her journey on what she has learned 
and how some amazing people she has 
met has influenced her in the work she 
does.  She talked about her work on 
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Pacific Beat Street and shared some 
memorable video clips of people she 
interviewed and places she visited.  
One memorable and entertaining video 
clip our young people enjoyed was 
Koryn interviewing David Tua.

On Day 2 of camp, our young 
people participated in workshops on 
Confliction Resolution, Ages & Stages, 
Volunteering and Creating games.   
Another highlight of the camp was a 
workshop on Self-Care or Te Whare 
Tapa Wha - The 4 Cornerstones of Maori 
Health presented by Augene & Wiki of 
Te Ahurei A Rangatahi who are a Youth 
Health & Wellbeing organisation that 
provides Peer Education programmes to 
rangatahi (youth). This workshop was 
well received and our young people 

learned aspects of how Wairua (spirit), 
Hinengaro (mind), Tinana (physical) & 
Whanau (connection) relates to your 
well-being.

If you are interested in joining the 
Team G-Unit , your’e aged 15-22 years, 
can commit to attend trainings, holiday 
programmes and community events 
throughout the year please give Rou a 
call at the centre.

Youths Events 

RECOGNYZ YOUTH AWARDS 2012 
Glenview Community Centre own Youth 
Leadership Team - G Unit are proud of their 
achievements at this event in previous years.  
We have had winners in the Manaakitanga 
category and only last year were winners of 
the Dream Team Award.  These awards is all 
about celebrating the fantastic achievements 
of the young people in our midst.  Nominees 
need to be between 12-24 years, residents of 
Hamilton and their achievements must have 
been carried within the last two years 
(2010-2012).  

Young people can be nominated across seven categories:
Manaakitanga - for community involvement and volunteering
Youth 4 Youth - for leadership of other young people
Innovation - for innovative and creative ideas and projects
Dream Team - group award for community involvement and volunteering
Beat Street - for achievement in arts, music and culture
Kia Kaha - for overcoming adversity
Enviro - for outstanding contributions to the environment and/or sustainability of 
Hamilton

We have a community full of amazing young people, nominations are open and 
close 7th November 2012 so get nominating. 

Balaam Ford - Winner of 
Manaakitanga Category 2010

Micheal Andrews-Peters - Winner of 
Manaakitanga Category 2009

For more information visit www.hamilton.co.nz/recognyz

FRUIT TREES PROJECT - APRIL 2013
By the time our winter edition newsletter reaches your letterbox next year, our centre will be underway with our Fruit Tree 
Planting Project at the community centre.  The centre will plant about a dozen fruit trees, for our community to enjoy when 
ready.  I like the idea of our young people on their way home grabbing a piece of fruit rather than a pie at the diary.  We 
hope to secure funding to run workshops on growing and maintaining your own fruit trees as a pre-requisite of receiving a 
FREE 1 or 2 trees to take home. If you’d like to get involved or can help us fund this project, please give Rou a call at the 
centre.



Good Blokes are our good sorts

SOUTH HAMILTON LIONS - WE SERVE YOUR COMMUNITY
The South Hamilton Lions Club has served the Hamilton Community since it was 
formed in 1976. The members consider Lions to be a fantastic organisation from 
which they gain significant personal satisfaction.  The Lions’ motto is “We Serve”.

They are community volunteers who roll up our sleeves to help young people, 
elderly, the ailing, the needy and our environment. In terms of Lions time on 
projects and money raised, it is estimated Lions contribute more than $100 
million each year for charitable organisations in NZ and in the Pacific. This year 
South Hamilton Lions will be growing and selling potatoes, cutting firewood to 
sell for next winter, planting trees, selling books to assist a Rotary project, raising 
funds for the Lions Cancer lodge, collecting old spectacles  for needy people in 
the Pacific, and supporting young people in the community including our Leos at 
Melville Intermediate.  Increasingly young people aged 12 to 14 are joining Leos 
(Junior Lions) and are learning about what it is to be a volunteer and the pleasure 
of giving. There is an active Leos Club at Melville Intermediate with 23 members. 
One of their projects raised money for a guide dog.

The Glenview Community Centre have consistently been recipients of the Lions 
generosity for Youth Leadership Training to supporting our local community events, 
Childrens Day, SoutH-Twn Talent and more recently Carols in the Park. Our local 
Lions club is always just a phone call away if we need their support.

You can become part of an international organisation which strives to serve it’s 
community and join a Lions Club near you.

If you are interested in joining Lions please look at their website  
www.lionsclubs.org.nz  and contact Pete Sanders phone 07 8561945 or 
Ray Dyet phone 07 8566815. 

The South Hamilton Lions Club meet on the first and third Wednesdays of each 
month at the Glenview Club, Peacocks Road, Hamilton.
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS
The Glenview Community Centre 

would like to extend their 
appreciation to the following 

organisations for their generosity 
and support:

G Unit - Volunteer Youth Leaders
Team Melville - Volunteer Youth 

Leaders
Hamilton City Council

NZ Lottery Grants Board
Trust Waikato

Community Organisation Grants 
Scheme (COGS)

The Lion Foundation
WEL Energy

Ministry of Social Development
South Hamilton Lions Club

South Hamilton Lioness Club
Resene

Melville Intermediate School 
Community Post

Waikato Sound & Lighting
Glenview New World

Tommos Bakery
United Video - Glenview

Stump n Grind - Kayd Tapp
Harcourts

BP
Volunteering Waikato

Club donating Pumpkins to the combined Christian Food Bank


